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From: Carrie Lipps [maiito:lippsca(®gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2016 4:25 PM 
To; Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: underground natural gas pipeline,Hamilton County Case:16-0253-GA-BTX 

To Whom it May Concern: 

My home is on one of the proposed routes for the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project in 
Hamilton County. I live at 8291 Ridge Rd.in Amberley Village, Ohio. My home was built in 
1924, prior to the Amberley Village setback zoning rules. My front yard is very small, and my 
home is extremely close to the road. During the morning and late afternoon rush hour times, I 
may have several hours of stand-still traffic in front of my house. To block off that noise and 
traffic, I have planted trees ( saplings that are now about 40 feet tall) that are right up to the 
road. If the proposed pipeline comes through my front yard, these trees would all be cut down, 
and it would make my house unlivable and very difficult to sell. My family and I have lived in 
this home over thirty years and have put a lot of money into home additions and growing a buffer 
between my home and Ridge Rd. A pipeline going through my front yard would be devastating 
for this property. 

I have also called and sent an email to Duke Energy voicing my concerns. I was told that you 
make the final decisions as to which pipeline route will be chosen, so I wanted to voice my 
concerns to you as well. 

Thank you, 

Carrie Lipps 
513-520-1350 
8291 Ridge Rd. 45236 ^ ?̂ . 
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